
April 26, 2023  
  
Stone Mountain Memorial Association Board of Directors  



https://www.theguardian.com/us-news/2021/jun/28/neo-confederate-group-members-politicians-military-officers


The Southern Poverty Law Center is able to provide additional resources upon request and can 
be reached at: info@splcenter.org.   
 
We look forward to your prompt response.  
 
Sincerely,  

  
Rachel Carroll Rivas  
Deputy Director of Research, Reporting & Analysis  
Intelligence Project, Southern Poverty Law Center   
  
 


